Alpha-Pi of Kappa Sigma 
Alumnus Information Update

This datasheet is part of the Alpha-Pi Alumni Relations Program. Information we receive will be used in our Alumni Newsletter to reconnect brothers and renew old friendships. We will keep this information and ensure it is updated each semester. 

NAME:

MAILING ADDRESS:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

PRESENT CAREER SPECIFICS:

WIFE’S NAME AND CAREER SPECIFICS:

CHILDREN’S NAMES AND AGES:

OFFICES HELD AND ACTIVITY IN KAPPA SIGMA:

NEWSLETTER FEATURES THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE: 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

Please send your responses by e-mail to kappasigmarsvp@gmail.com or by mail at 

200 West College Street, Crawfordsville, IN 47933.
ALSO, we are currently renewing a project started many years ago. We are constructing family trees of pledge fathers and sons. Please take a moment to list your pledge father and pledge son(s) so that we can complete this project. These trees will be available for view on our website at www.wabash.edu/fraternaties/kappasigma. 

Thanks for Your Cooperation
